Notice: Resignation of AUS VP Social
 September 19th , 2020
We, the AUS Executive, would like to inform our members about the resignation of AUS VP Social for personal reasons. The resignation is official and effective as of September 20th, 2020. The replacement process will be discussed at the next session of AUS Legislative Council on September 22nd, 2020 . 
Replacement measures are conducted per the AUS Constitution and Electoral By-Laws. As following the AUS Constitution, Article 12.13:
12.13 In the event that a position on the Executive Committee is or becomes vacant, the Council or General Assembly shall elect a replacement, in accordance with the Electoral by-laws, from amongst its members or choose a member of an official committee (as stipulated in article 10.1) until a by-election, if deemed necessary, is held.  
AUS Council will discuss the replacement process on September 22nd at 6:00 PM via Zoom. Council is open to the public, and we encourage you to attend. Folks who wish to attend Council as gallery members should email the AUS Speaker of Council in advance at speaker.aus.mcgill@gmail.com.If you have any questions, feel free to contact the AUS President at president.aus@mail.mcgill.ca. 
The description of the AUS VP Social role as per the AUS constitution is as follows: 
12.9The Vice-President Social shall:
 a. Organize social and cultural activities for the members of the AUS;
 b. Work with the Vice-President Internal in aiding Departmental Associations in running social events;
 c. Work with the Vice-President Communications to actively seek input on the programming interests of the members of the AUS; 
d. Work with the Vice-President External to seek potential expansion or improvement of programming by way of partnerships with other groups; 
e. Oversee the operations of Bar des Arts;
 f. Hire and chair the AUS Frosh Committee, as governed by the Frosh Bylaws 
g. Organize an event for graduating AUS members; 
h. Maintain a working relationship with McGill Security Services, when necessary; 
i. Coordinate the Event Planning and Involvement Committee (EPIC).

Sincerely, 
Ananya Nair (President, Arts Undergraduate Society) 
